

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO'

Week ending 12.02.2021







Nursery: DIAMOND: AM- Hidayat & Aya for joining live lessons. PM -

Amenah & Ahmad for joining live lessons.

Reception: CORAL: Grayson & Amro, RUBY: Salma & Nilton,

AMBER: Victoria for doing very well with her work.

Year 1: JADE: ALL CHILDREN IN PHYSICAL SCHOOL, ALL CHILDREN ON VIRTUAL SCHOOL, A BIG WELL DONE FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK.

EMERALD: Zainab and Judy A, TURQUOISE: Parisha, Abeeha and Omar A, Year 2: CRYSTAL: Qasim & Zoha, ONYX: Tayyaba and Tiffany for amazing work and participation on the virtual learning platform, consistently.

Year 3: TOPAZ: Yaser & Bansi in physical school. AQUAMARINE: Imaan & Mustafa for producing good work. OPAL: Anzar & Galib who now consistently join the online lessons.

Year 4: GARNET: Sareena for her creativity. ZIRCON: Abdulahad & Mussa for their perseverance during the remote learning. AMMOLITE: Zainab & Kausar for sending work and logging on daily.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Sameha & Sebastian, MOLDAVITE: Ikram & Ishaq, PEARL: Fatima E and Asem

Year 6: QUARTZ: Emma, TANZANITE: Rukiya & Loqman for their work in virtual school. LAPIS-LAZULI: Jayant and Anjali for physical school.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from

WELL DONE TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR EFFORTS!

We are going into half term break but we cannot let you go without expressing our gratitude for all your hard work throughout the school closure. Thanks for connecting with us on Microsoft Teams and Class Dojo daily. We celebrated Safer Internet Week and Chinese New Year with you. Some children even had their Valentine's pastries all ready for Valentine's Day.

















OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:



LOOK AT OUR UPCOMING EVENTS

We have been teaching and recognising events on specific days and have many more events to celebrate even through there is school closure. Feb 22nd is Fair Trade Day and Feb 23rd we will be Celebrating International Languages/Mother Tongue Languages. The Languages that are spoken at home that many people would not understand, we will share with others.

CAREERS WEEK IS THE FIRST WEEK
OF MARCH. When we return to
school you will be having lessons
and advice about different
professions/careers. On the 5th
March We will have different
professionals speaking to our
children via Teams about their
jobs. So far we have Barristers,
Doctors, Artists, Midwives and
many other adults who are signing
up to contribute to our official
CAREERS day on March 5th.

Children at home and school can dress up on that day to represent different careers that they can do as an adult. Other important events in March are: Thursday 4th March- World Book Day (Dress up Day) Friday 5th March- Go Green Day. Monday 8th March- Science Week begins. Monday 8th March-International Women's Day. A lot to look forward to.

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know